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We	met	on	a	lovely	sunny	afternoon	where	we	enjoyed	catching	up	with	each	other's	news	after	
having	missed	meeting	in	May	because	of	all	the	Bank	Holidays.		Most	of	us	were	busy	knitting,	
but	there	was	also	some	quilting	in	progress.	 	Our	talking	included	comments	about	the	birds,	
especially	the	swifts,	that	we	have	been	watching	but	also	about	eulogies!		All	I	can	say	is	that	it	
was	not	sombre	and	we	all	had	a	good	laugh.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	3rd	July.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	to	join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
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